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EDDIE ONEILL <eddieoneil149@btinternet.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 10:53 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi, i want to voice my concern over the new plans for Forex trading. I am a full time trader with a
relatively small account. However I can just about make a living from trading full time. I am not in
Forex to become a millionaire, just make ends meet. I fear the new regulations will mean an end to my
trading and therefore my livelihood. I fully understand the risks of trading and dont feel the need to be
"protected" in this way

I strongly protest against the new regulaton to set leverage at a maximum 1:10.

Regards
CE ONeill


